
STUDENT NONDISCRIMINATION IN RELATION TO CAREER AND 

TECHNICAL EDUCATION  

   All District career and technical education opportunities will be offered to 

students on a nondiscriminatory basis. Information regarding such program 

offerings and admission criteria is included in the school course description book, 

which is posted on the District website, www.portage.k12.wi.us, and available 

upon request from the school counselor office. 


